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Cliddesden Primary School 
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7th April 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Easter is nearly upon us and we come to the end of another busy term at Cliddesden Primary School. 

Today we say farewell to Miss Copping who will be starting a new job, leading SEN and a unit for 

visually impaired children at Great Binfields Primary School, after the holidays. Miss Copping has 

done an exceptional job at Cliddesden and we thank her and wish her well in her new role. 

 

I wish you all a happy and safe Easter Holiday and remind you that Monday 24th April is an INSET day 

for staff only. The summer term begins on Tuesday 25th April at 8:45am. 

 

Mr Kenneth Davies 

Headteacher 

 

CLUBS 

The only clubs taking place during the first week of term is Premier Sports Streetdance on Thursday 

27th April and Wake-Up club on Friday 28th April. All other clubs will start the following week with 

the exception of gymnastics which will start on Monday 8th May. Application forms for summer term 

clubs run by the school will be sent out on Tuesday 25th April. These clubs will be: 

 

KS2 Multi Sports – Tuesdays 

Year 5/6 Cricket Club – Wednesdays 

Year 3/4 Tennis Club - Thursdays 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

Recently we sent out a form from SCL regarding the possibility of the organisation running a 

breakfast club. Responses were few and the demand was not great enough for the club to go ahead. 

Therefore we will not be having a breakfast club at our school in the near future.  

SCHOOL DINNERS 

The new school dinner menu will be sent out with this newsletter and will soon be available to view on 

our website. A reminder that from 1st April school dinners are £2.15 per pupil. Children in key stage 1 

are still entitled to free school meals. The picnic lunch option on the menu will be available after the 

May half term. 

INSET DAYS 

We have two INSET days left this academic year on Monday 24th April and Monday 3rd July. 

http://www.cliddesden.hants.sch.uk/

